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UPCOMIN’STUDENT SERVICES
Lecture on Employment Equity
Ontario's first commissioner for employment equity will deliver the 1992 Dr. Bemie Vigod Memorial 
Lecture in Human Rights sponsored by St. Thomas University’s Atlantic Human Rights Centre. Juanita 
Westmorland - Traoré will speak on employment equity at a public lecture set for Saturday October 17, 
beginning at 8:30 pm in Room 2 of Ludlow Hall on the UNB campus. Admission is free. The Vigod 
lectures honor the late UNB history professor and human rights activist Bernard Vigod. For 
information contact Carlos Gomes, Atlantic Human Rights Centre at 452-0549 or Mark Giberson, 
director of university relations and alumni affairs, at 452-0521.

Biomedical Engineering to Hold Open House for National Science and Technology Week 
What is biomedical engineering? How does a myoelectric prosthesis work? What’s in that little building 
beside the Bookstore on the Fredericton campus of the University of New Brunswick? The public is 
invited to find answers to these questions at an open house from 6:30 to 9:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 
Oct.21, in that little building which houses the Institute of Biomedical Engineering.

The institute is hosting Open House as a National Science and Technology Week activity. The week is 
a co-operative effort of the federal, provincial and territorial governments, the private sector, scientific 
and engineering societies, educational institutions and science centres. From Oct. 16 to 25, they are 
celebrating Canada’s achievements and exploring the ways science and technology are changing the 
way we live.
For more information call Stephanie Collier, publications co-ordinator with the Institute of Biomedical 
Engineering, at 453-4966.

History Club St. Andrew’s Conference
Registration and payment of fees for the St. Andrew’s Conference will take place Monday, October 19 
at 2:30 pm at the General Meeting of the History Club in T107. After the meeting payment can be made 
at the History Department until Friday October 23rd at 5:00 pm. A great deal of interest has been shown 
in this event and registration will be on a first come first served basis so don’t miss your chance to go. 
For more information call Paula at 455-2582.

Volunteer Wanted
Counselling Services is looking for a volunteer to work Tuesday 
mornings from 9:00-10:30. If you are interested please call 453-4820 
and ask for Barb Buchanan.

more

Student Placement Service

Notice to students concerning summer employment deadlines:
Shell Canada 
Weyerhaeuser Canada 
Parliamentary Guide 
N. S. Student Placement 
College Pro Manager 
National Research Council 
N. B. Student Placement 
Defense Research Assistant 
IAESTE (overseas jobs)

Also; part time employment at the N. B. Legislature throughout the 
year:
Pages and Tour Guides 
Information and applications are available at the Student Placement 
Service Room 3 Annex B.

October 19 
October 28 
October 30 
November 15 
November 16 
November 20 
November 20 
November 30 
December 4

October 23

Celebration of UN Day

Come and celebrate UN Day with guest speaker Senator Noel Kinsella 
and presentations by Elise Craft and Valerie Drury, who recently 
returned from thier trip to the UN. The event takes place in Room 102 
of McLaggan Hall at 7:00 -10:00 pm on Saturday, October 24. For 
further information, please call 453-4860.

Former Student Returns to UNB to Give Philosophy Lecture
Gary Colwell, a professor of philosophy at Concordia College in Edmonton, Alta., will present his 

second lecture at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton as the 1992 Homeward-spun 
Philosopher.
Dr. Colwell’s first lecture, entitled Slippery Slope Arguments and Euthanasia, will be held on 

Thursday Oct. 15, at 2:30 pm in Room 303 of Tilley Hall. The philosopher will discuss concerns that 
arguments in favour of euthanasia might promote a general erosion of respect for human beings.
Dr. Colwell’s second talk will be given on Friday, Oct.. 16 at 12:30 pm in Room 303 of Tilley Hall. 

Entitled Freedom, Determinism and Circular Reasoning, this lecture will suggest that some elements of 
circular reasoning have kept this classic philosophical debate alive for centuries.
The lecture is open to the public and free of charge.
Presented by UNB’s philosophy department, the Homeward-spun Philosopher lecture series was begun 

last year and features professional philosophers who began their study of the subject at UNB and are 
revisiting their intellectual roots.
Dr. Colwell is a native of Woodstock, N.B., who received a bachelor of arts degree with honors in 
philosophy from UNB in 1967 and a master’s degree in 1970. His PhD is from the University of 
Waterloo, Ont.

k Are you interested in a foreign service career
Improve your performance on the October 31 Foreign Service exam
with this proven seminar!

2 DAY PREP SEMINAR (includes study kit)
Cost: Full time students $160 Tax deductible (GST included) 

Non-student $180 Tax deductible (GST included) 
Seminar Location 

University of New Brunswick 
Fredericton

Monday, October 19 (4:30 pm -11:30 pm)
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and
Tuesday, October 20 (5:00 pm -11:30 pm)

Room 26 SUB
For more information, please contract the International Student 
Advisor’s Office, Alumni Memorial Building, Rm. 18 or call 453- 
4860.

Sociology Graduates to Be
Your Grad Photos can be taken on Thursday Oct. 22 in T-28 (faculty lounge). For more information and 
sign up sheet for times, go to the Sociology Lounge.

Psychology Colloquium
Paul Roach, Ph.D. Worker’s Compensation of N.B. will give a talk on “Characteristics of chronic pain 
patients: A Pain Management Approach” on October 16 at 3:30 pm in the Snodgrass Room in Kierstead. 
Coffee will be served and everyone is welcome.

CAMPUS MINISTRY UNB Arts Faculty Lecture Series
Professor Stan Dragland of the University of Western Ontario will give a lecture titled “The Height of 
Land: Duncan Campbell Scott and Treaty Nine” on Thursday, October 29 in Room 5 of Tilley Hall at 
7:30 p.m.

Russian and East European Club
The UNB/STU Russian and East European Club is holding a “RUSSIAN MOVIE NIGHT’ on Sunday, 
October 18, 1992 at 7 pm in the German and Russian Department Lounge (T42). Students from all 
departments and faculties are welcome. You don’t have to speak the language, all you have to have is an 
interest in Russia and Eastern Europe (history, politics, business, culture...). Refreshments will be 
served.

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Movie Review. Come join us to watch, review and discuss some well- 
known and not so well known
spaghetti supper. Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt 2, Bridges 

House.

videos. All are welcome. After our
■i

Women Graduates of UNB Invited to Meeting
Women graduates of the University of New Brunswick are invited to attend the Semi-annual Meeting 

of the Associated Alumnae at Mactaquac Lodge in Mactaquac Provincial Park on Saturday, Oct. 17. 
Coffee will be served before the meeting, which commences at 10:30 a.m. One of the agenda items is a 

report by Elizabeth Dillion on the Canadian Federation of University Women Conference.
A luncheon, costing $11 per person, will follow the meeting. Patricia Hughes, the holder of the Mary 

Louise Lynch Chair in Women and Law, will be the guest speaker at the luncheon.
All women grads are urged to attend. Please reserve a seat by calling the UNB Alumni Office at 453- 
4847 by Wednesday, Oct. 14, and indicate if transportation is required.

Seminar on Breast Cancer Awareness
The public is invited to attend a Seminar on Breast Cancer Awareness to be held at the Chalmers 
Hospital Auditorium on Wednesday, October 28th at 7 pm. Topics will range from breast self 
examination to dealing with breast cancer. Speakers will be Helen Creelman and Dr. John Dancey. For 
more information please contact the York Unit of the Canadian Cancer Society at 453-1551.

Spaghetti Sunoers: Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters’ Residence, 
Apt 2 Bridges House. All welcome.

Intervarsitv Christian Fellowship. For an evening of bible study, 
discussion, fellowship and fun join us every Thursday evening 
at 7:30 PM, Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All are 

welcome.

Marriage Preparation Workshops. Workshops are being organized for 
Nov. 28, Jan. 30, Feb. 20, Mar. 20,

April 24. Contact Campus Ministry 453-5089 or 459-5962.

Christian Meditation Course. A four week course on Christian 
meditation as taught by John Main OSB

will start Tuesday Oct. 13 7:00 PM at Monte Peters’ 
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. For more

information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623. Everyone 
welcome. Admission free.

Time for Kids! Trade Show
There will be a trade show on October 16, 17, 18, 1992 at the Capital Exhibit Center, Exhibition 
grounds, Fredericton. No charge for children under 12, with special appearances by the Teenage Mutant 
Ninja Turtles.
History Scholar to Speak at UNB
Elizabeth Rapley, an Ottawa historian, will give a free public lecture entitled, A Glimpse of Women’s 

Sickness in Early Modem Times, at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton on Wednesday, 
Oct. 21 at 8 p.m. in Room 5 of Tilley Hall.
The lecture, which is based on Dr. Rapley’s study of death notices from women’s religious houses, will 

be followed by a question period and a reception. Everyone is welcome.
While on Campus. Dr. Rapley will also address an honors seminar in French History on the topic: Did 

They Fall or Were They Pushed? The Decline of Women’s Monasteries in Eighteenth Century France. 
Anyone wishing to attend this seminar should contact Dr. Gillian Thompson of the UNB history 
department at 453-4621.' * '*

Worship Services
Pathnlir Masses St. Thomas Chanel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; 

Sunday Masses 11:00 AM & 4:00 PM

Anplioan Fnrharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 
12:30 PM.. Old Arts Chapel.
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